
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

PE with Mr Vitali. (North Stainley) 
 

This term has been a huge success in PE, with the 

children making fantastic progress in so many areas. 

Their energy and enthusiasm have been a joy to watch! 

Class 1 started the term by honing their athletics skills 

and getting ready for sports day. The children were 

amazing in all the running, throwing, and jumping 

activities. This half term, Class 1’s continued their 

sports day prep and then moved on to developing their 

striking and fielding skills. Which were not only seriously 

fun filled striking and fielding games and activities but 

also packed with learning opportunities and mastering 

key skills like catching, throwing, and striking the ball 

using the correct techniques. Their endless enthusiasm 

on Friday afternoons is infectious! 

Class 2 and 3 also began the term working on their 

athletics skills and prepping for sports day. The children 

took part in a range of running, throwing and jumping 

activities. This half term, Class 2 and 3’s focus 

continued with sports day prep before moving onto 

developing their rounders skills. The children had a blast 

with rounders games, learning important skills like 

catching, throwing, bowling, and batting with the 

correct technique. Their determination and progress 

have been truly impressive. Well done to both classes! 

Have a fantastic summer break, everyone! Rest up, 

have fun, and we can't wait to see you back in the 

new year for more PE adventures! 

 

 

 
 

Class 1 have really enjoyed 

working on their athletics 

skills and prepping for their 

sports day. 

 

 
 

 
 

Class 2 and 3 have showed 

great determination during PE 

this term. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 


